NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

1/15/2003

McQuadrangle L. C.
7008 Salem Ave
Lubbock, TX 79424

Dear Operator:

We have received a C-103 dated November 12, 2002, in which you indicated your plans to return the following well to production
status and remove it from injection status. You indicated that work would begin in December 2002.

This letter is to notify you that the injection authority for the South Red Lake Grayburg Unit #6 (30-015-00618) (F-35-17S5-27E) is
terminated as of the date of this letter and the well is considered to be returned to production.

Sincerely,

Gerry Guye
Compliance Officer
NMOCD District II — Artesia

CC:
Bureau of Land Management — Carlsbad
David Catanach — UIC Santa Fe
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